The International Convention Committee did meet on October 6 (via zoom) and had a very productive meeting discussing the next International Convention in Montreal and preparing for a  "POSSIBLE" candidate or candidates for International Director.  We will know more after the November deadline and will plan accordingly.
 
We stressed the continued sale of the 2021 Ohio pin (at $2.00 each) and the sale of existing "BACKPACKS" (have about 30 left) for $5.00 each at the Winter Retreat, District and State Conventions.
 
Lion Merle Dutt---Chairman

